
Timely Warning 10/24/2014 

There have been recent reports of 2 female students being sexually assaulted after attending off 
campus parties in the Cheney area. Both victims believe that they were drugged and raped while 
unconscious. 
 
Remember, DO NOT accept any open containers and/or beverages from others unless you know 
it is absolutely safe to consume. 

 


